
Renewal Emails  
 
Dear ________: 
 
On behalf of the ACC Charlotte Membership Committee, I’m reaching out to you today to see if you are 
able to renew your ACC membership?  We know this past year has been difficult but hopefully you have 
received our weekly emails and have been able to attend our virtual CLEs and other events.  We have 
nearly 60 scheduled for this year, and while we will be virtual for a period of time, we hope that by 
summer we can begin to have live, in-person events.  The ACC website will continue to offer great 
resources to you as part of your membership.  We have a very strong chapter, with nearly 800 members, 
and hope that you will continue.   
 
If you are in-transition and looking for another corporate in-house job, please let me know, as you are 
eligible for up to 1 year of free membership.  If you have retired and are looking to stay involved, we 
have drastically reduced rates as well.   
 
Since your ACC membership expired in December, all emails sent via our listserve will stop coming to 
you on February 28th.   If you need more time, please let me know.  I’m happy to answer any questions 
or you can contact Jane Nohr, Executive Director at charlotte@accglobal.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

mailto:charlotte@accglobal.com

